
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
I support the use of settlement funds for habitat acquisition and  
restoration and strongly support the acquisition of Termination Point  
which was nominated for small parcel acquisition in 1994. 
  
I have lived in Kodiak for 18 years now and have hiked out to  
Termination Point too many times to count. This property has become  
very important to myself and the people of Kodiak, so much so that the  
community established it off limits to motorized vehicles in order to  
preserve it's integrity. The loss of this land to development or  
logging would be a huge loss to Kodiak and change the landscape and  
beauty of this island for generations. 
  
Please do everything possible to persuade the owner to sell it so  
protection from their future development plans can be assured. 
  
Thank you for you consideration  
Carrie Worton  
1943 Three Sisters Way  
Kodiak, Alaska 
99615 


